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THE BELL TELEPHONE COMPANY OF CANADA

VICE-PRESIDENT ano GENERAL MANAGER

MONTREAL. Merch 31st, 1921.
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Dear Sir Arthur:-
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wWith regard to your letters o
and 24th instant.
The man to which you refer, Dudley Lane,

called at the office of our District Installation Sup-

erintendent, and was recognized as having worked for us

and having been discharged for tampering with the watch-

man's clock and marking thereon false reports and other-
wise not performing his duties satisfactorily, even
after warnings having been given him.

Under the circumstances our Plant Depart-
ment Officials feel that it would not be advisable to re-
engage this man.

nothing can

we are concerned.

Yours faithfully,
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Vice-Pres. & Gen. Mgr.




